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F.No. 1-272/2005-TW
Reference page 104 /cor

PUC is a letter dated 1st May’2007 received from
the Assistant Commissioner (HQ), Office of the Deputy
Commissioner, South Andaman regarding demand of
Justice against Denial of Tribal Pass u /s of PAT
Regulations, 1956 on purported ground that the
department of Tribal Welfare chose not recommend my
case, but not disclosing why they did not.

In response to our letter dated 27/4/07 at page
95/c the Assistant Commissioner (HQ) has stated that
the tribal pass was not issued to Shri Randhir Kumar
De, as the department of Tribal Welfare has not
recommended the case of the applicant, and the same
may be communicated to Shri R.K. De.

In this context, it is submitted that DC, South
Andaman is the competent authority to consider the
tribal pass. He had sought the comments of the
Secretary (TW) as to whether tribal pass can be given
to applicant Shri R.K.De vide his letter dated 4t
December’2006 at page 92 /c. In reply to which the
ES, AAJVS had given his comments with the approval
of Secretary (TW) to DC, South Andamans vide letter
dated 8.12.2006 at page 93/c. As the DC, South

Andamans is the competent authority to Cewsidey:z Unue

tribal pass under Section 7 of A&N Islands (PAT
Regulation) 1956, he may communicate the matter to
the applicant i.e. Shri R.K De.

Accordingly, if approved we may write to DC,
South Andamans on the above lines.

b’

Research Officer (J)

(CF: T2 Kajal)

.%’J}’o’?

Assistant Commissioner (TW)

2

Direct W) (]

[{“.NN%
T
&S 1T}



